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I oppose HB2007 because it will result in the exact opposite of your intended 

outcome. As a CHL holder my firearm will be on me as I travel to various places. As 

soon as you start designating the many places where firearms will not be allowed I 

must remove my firearm and store it in my car. Not only will these gun free zones 

become easy targets for criminals and I would not be able to defend myself or my 

family, but my firearm would be susceptible to theft if someone breaks into my car 

while I’m in the building. Results of either could be casualties in ore around the gun 

free zone, or another firearm falls into the hands of a criminal that vandalized my car. 

Do not approve this bill. It is a false promise to the great people of Oregon. Armed 

law biding citizens makes us all safer. 

 

Thank you, 

David Johnson 


